
Lake County Zoning Notice #6949 
Ela Township 

 
 

The Lake County Zoning Board of Appeals has scheduled a public hearing on Tuesday, 
May 12, 2015 at 4:30 P.M. at the Lake Zurich High School Library, 300 Church Street, 
Lake Zurich, Illinois. The hearing is to consider the appeal of the administrative decision 
of the Lake County Planning Building and Development Director, classifying the use on 
the subject property as a Government Use filed by Jennifer Mueller, Maryann Ryan, 
Amy Foor-Noland, Sam Fazio, Joyce Bozacki-Rae, Cheryl Gorey, Melissa Pearlman-Rich, 
Larry Schaedel, Mary Toups Miske, Sheri Buergey, Rose Arendarczyk, Donna Fitzpatrick, 
and Daniel McManus. The appellants request that the Zoning Board of Appeals reverse 
the decision.  
 
The subject property contains 2.8 acres and is located at 22843 and 22795 North 
Lakewood Ave., Lake Zurich, Illinois. The Permanent Index Numbers are 14-16-100-056 
and 14-16-100-057. 
 
This application is available for public examination at the office of the Lake County 
Zoning Board of Appeals, 500 W. Winchester Road in Libertyville, Illinois. (847) 377-
2149. 
 

George Bell 
Chairman 

 


